
May 2021 

Our fortnighty zoom meetings for all members are continuing at present,  interrupted by occasional sketching evenings,  

weather permitting.   During May,  we enjoyed a zoom demonstration by Ian and Ros, two of our members,  on digital art 

and a sketching evening at Tania’s allotment.  We hope to be able to resume our regular weekly sessions at LOSCA 

during June,  depending upon the most recent Government  restrictions. 

In the meantime,  we have an exhibition of paintings at The Haven,  in Hill Head until 31 July  

 

                                               

 

And here are some examples of the work which is on display there………. 

         
 



          
 

                      
 

                   


